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Our topic for the autumn term will be World War 2. As a summer project, we would like the children to imagine they are being evacuated when they return to school in September and to make a small suitcase (a shoebox size would be good). It should contain the belongings they would like to take with them (no electronics or precious items). They could add a list explaining why they are taking the items.
Please also find the statutory spelling lists for years 3/4 and year 5/6 which should be practised over the holidays. Using maths in practical contexts and practising times tables will keep maths skills going over the summer.
Have a lovely summer,
Team Phoenix



